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Dear Sirs,

Huntington Ophthalmology, PC (Dina Blom, M.D.) is requesting an exclusion from the
"Timely Electronic Access to Patients" core measure.  We are a small, independent
ophthalmologist practice with a major elderly patient population that that do not
use, own or have access to a computer and/or email.

The practice satisfied Stage 1 but is unable to satisfy Stage 2 because of this
requirement.  It is unreasonable that we receive penalties for circumstances that are
totally beyond our control.

Sincerely,

Dina Blom, M.D.
blomeyemd@gmail.com

Huntington, WV  25701
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